Leavu Auslan with the family

Sign up now for our 2017 Auslan for Families classes

This is a great opportunity to build your
Australian Sign Language (Auslan) skills
together as families. Your deaf/hard of
hearing children will be able to learn
together with their siblings and yourselves,

The ten week course will be provided for
two groups from 10.30am -12.30pm and
1.30pm - 3.30pm each Sunday from late
February during school terms. $100
covers the whole family for the semester
course,

Supervised recreation will be provided for
the children for around an hour, during
which time they will have the opportunity
to practise their Auslan informally and have
fun with friends, The children will also join
the adults for part of each class so
everyone has the chance to learn together,

Venue

Fenton Hall, Deaf Children Australia
597 St Kilda Rd Melbourne

Enter DCA car park from High Street.
Fenton Hall is next to the car park and
Tradeblock Café

Enquiries

Course Coordinator: Greg Frost
Email: greg frost@deafchildren.org.au
Ph: 9539 5300
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